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Student Safety is Our Number One Priority. 
This is a Controlled Document – Any copies, printed or electronic, are uncontrolled and it is the document 

user’s responsibility to ensure they are using the most recent version which can be found at www.ststb.ca 

Statement 

Student safety is of paramount importance to STSTB.  In the 

event that route modifications need to be made due to road or 

street construction, that may prevent a child from being picked 

up or dropped off at their regular bus stop, the following practice 

is in place. 

 

 

 

 

Practice 

 

 

 

 

Road and street closures due to construction will be identified by 

STSTB and/or School Bus Operators.   

Appropriate City Departments and/or Construction companies 

will be contacted for information.  STSTB along with the school 

bus Operator will then examine the affected school bus routes 

and make the appropriate modifications. 

The route that students take to and from school may experience 

some changes during this road closure period. Pick-up and drop-

off times may be adjusted. 

***We will be communicating time changes to the 

parents*** 

Students will be assigned a place of safety to wait for the bus for 

the duration of the closure. 

In the event that STSTB or the Bus Company was not notified of 

a street closure and the bus is in transit the driver will radio into 

dispatch to notify them they are unable to pick up or drop off 

students at their designated stop.  A place of safety will be 

designated for the students and parents will be contacted 

regarding the change. 

 


